
March 22, 29 & April 5, 12  Fish Fry  

March 21  Community Building Committee Meeting 

March 21  Pennies for Peace Last Day!! 

March 22 In-service Day  - NO SCHOOL 

March 25 Skyline Night 

March 25 Camp Kern –7th and 8th grade 

March 29  POP Sprit Day 

April 18  Holy Thursday NO SCHOOL 

April 19  Good Friday NO SCHOOL 

April 22- April 26  Spring Break NO SCHOOL 

May 1 Grandparents Day 

May 5  First Communion  9:00 a.m. 

    —————————————————— 

TUITION                                                                        

Just a reminder that March tuition is due NOW.          

Payments are due by the 20th of each month and can 

be dropped in the locked mailbox on the porch anytime. 

Payments may also be sent in with your student and giv-

en to the teacher.  Mrs. Papakirk is happy to have you 

stop in the office as well. 

ARCHERY CLUB                                                             
POP is interested in starting an archery program for chil-
dren in 1st through 8th grade. Stef Adams has arranged 
two archery information sessions at POP so you and 
your child can attend to learn more about it!  If you 
missed the first session, there is a second session on 
Saturday, March 30th from 10-11 am in the gym.  Our 
own archery expert and POP parent, Tony Giska, will 
lead the Q and A both days. 
BASKETBALL JERSEYS                                                  
Please return the basketball jerseys to school.  Put the 
jerseys in a bag and label it with your child’s name on it. 
FISH FRY                                                                    
Our third Fish Fry is this Friday! Our awesome POP vol-
unteers are serving delicious fish sandwiches, fish ta-
cos, shrimp, and shrimp taco dinners. Fish Fry runs from 
5:00 to 8:00 with live entertainment beginning at 6:00.  
FISH FRY VOLUNTEERS                                                
If you are able to volunteer any time at any of the fish 
frys, please go to the link below to sign up. 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0c45adad2aa0fb6-
prince2 

FISH FRY CLEAN UP HELP NEEDED                         
Please consider helping clean up Ms. Debbie’s kitchen 
every Friday from 8:00 to 10:00 pm after Fish Fry’s. Chil-
dren of parents who attend will receive a free slushie on 
a designated day in May.  

DIOCESAN JR HIGH SHOWCASE RESULTS           
Congratulations to all the students who participated in 
the Showcase. Congratulations to our winners below: 

Science (1st place)  Sarah Wynn 
Science (4th place)  Mia Wilson 
Social Studies (4th place) Izzy Cook 
Art Mixed Media (2nd place) Mia Wilson 
Art Painting (3rd place) Kendall Schoumacher 
Storytelling (1st place) Kendall Schoumacher 
Original Oratory (1st place) Klaire Eckhardt 
 
ODYSSEY OF THE MIND BAKE SALE                       
OM will be selling delicious baked goods at the Fish 
Frys. Please see the designated dates below to bring in 
a baked good to help support the teams. Your child can 
be out of uniform on that specific Friday if they bring in 
something. Contact Jennifer Smith with any questions. 

March 22  -  MIA **              April 5  - MII 
March 29   - MIB                  April 12 - MIII  
** MIA can bring in their treats TOMORROW since 
we will not be in school on March 22nd. 
                              
PENNY COLLECTION LAST DAY TOMORROW!!                                                  
Tomorrow is that last day for our Pennies for Peace! 
Empty out those jars of change and send them in to 
school. This helps the Sisters of Notre Dame’s St. Julie’s 
school in Uganda. 
COMMUNITY BUILDING COMMITTEE - 1st MEETING 
Join us this Thursday, 3/21, from 6-7pm to brainstorm 
event ideas. The thought is to keep the events inexpen-
sive, low to no setup time, and fun. Kids are welcome to 
be there and run around in the gym while we have the 
meeting. We would LOVE to have some pre-primary 
families attend and get involved! 

BE CONCERNED NEEDS YOUR HELP                        
Be Concerned Food Pantry is asking for donations of 
Pop-Tarts to send home on the weekends for some of 
their families. Please consider bringing in a box into 
school and we will donate them in mid– April.  

PLASTIC CAPS                                                                
Please keep sending in those plastic caps to help junior 
high achieve their goal of making a bench! 

NO SCHOOL                                                                     
We will not have school this Friday, March 22nd. Enjoy 
the long weekend. 
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